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Friday 3rd May 2024

Final SATs Arrangements
Dear Parents/Carers,
Rescheduled Breakfast Club

We are writing to remind you that due to the Bank Holiday Monday, the usual Maths breakfast club will run on Wednesday 8th and Friday 10th May 2024. These will commence at 8:15 am as usual and will take place in the year 6 classrooms. 
These will be 'self-study' sessions, providing children with a supportive environment to revise concepts they may be unsure of, with the guidance of an adult. We highly encourage as many children as possible to attend these sessions, as they will be one of the final opportunities for revision before SATs. 
SATs week – Week commencing 13th May
To further support our students during SATs week, we will be running a Breakfast Club (free-of-charge) from 8:00 am on Monday 13th May 2024 until Thursday 16th May 2024. This will be an opportunity for children to chat with their friends in a relaxed environment whilst enjoying breakfast and a drink. 
We strongly encourage all pupils to attend the breakfast club where possible. This ensures that all children are in school and registered with plenty of time to spare. Please follow the link below to confirm your child’s attendance: https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=mXKZmxTBF0a5JqJbkYWZPrx8wdRHvsRLr8YHijz81ytUMDZCUjYxQzBOUFBRTE40S1hHQVNLQkFNUi4u
We have attached the DfE guidance for parents which includes the schedule for the week as well as key information. 
If you have any questions or concerns about the above, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss. Harding and Miss. Challinor 
Year 6 teachers 
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